
From: Nancy Koch Meyer [mailto:nkochmeyer@sbcglobal.net]  
Sent: Monday, May 17, 2010 10:21 AM 
To: Martin, Al 
Subject: taqueria guadalaraja. 
 
Allen, 
I am a backyard neighbor to the Taqueria Guadalajar and have some serious concerns for their 
expansion. 
First, what actually is intended for the expansion?  Is it a more up to code "party porch" or is it 
additional indoor eating? 
My main concern with an expansion is that we already have a huge garbage issue with this 
business and with additional seating that means more garbage.  The neighbors and I already 
experience anything from paper products to tortillas in our backyards.  Their dumpsters are 
always overflowing and there seem to be some rodent issues going on.  One neighbor said that 
she has seen rats.  I am not sure if this is true, but I don't really want to find out. 
My other concern would be noise.  This of course is only if it is outdoor seating.  What would 
their hours be etc... 
I know that many of my neighbors are unable to make the meeting this week and I know that it 
was their intention to check in with you either by phone or email. 
I look forward to getting a response about any info that you may have and of course hope that 
you are able to pass along our concerns. 
Thank You, 
Nancy Koch Meyer 
 


